
THE OAKLAND MUSEUM
Art Division

June 4, 1970

Divisions:
Art
History
Natural Sciences

Miss Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

When Richard Rudisill was here recently he told me 
of your work particularly of the fine platinum prints 
of Indians which you have. I would be interested in 
knowing more of the photographic material especially 
that on the far west which might be available by 
purchase, trade, or loan to The Oakland Museum. We 
have the beginning of a fine collection but are always 
hopeful of finding more material particularly early 
Indian photographs. Thank you for your assistance. 

Cordial Iy,

(Mrs.) Therese Heynran
Associate Curator of Photography and Prints
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